
As we muddle through cold and flu season, I would like to provide an update on a resource available to support families. 
  
Last year, with funding support from the Provident Bank Foundation, Bergen’s Promise partnered with Holy Name to 
train pharmacy staff and create a vaccination space with sensory supports. 
This resource has been relocated for sustainability and is now available at PharmaCare, the retail pharmacy located on 
Level 1 of Holy Name Medical Center. (see Retail Hours and Location (holyname.org)) 
  
For questions and appointment scheduling, families can email Carla Goldberg at cgoldberg@holyname.org. If a family is 
not able to email, they can call the pharmacy at 201-530-7991 and ask for Carla Goldberg. 
She will be able to answer specific questions about available vaccinations and insurance coverage and will gather 
information needed to make the family’s visit successful. 
Pharmacare will do their best to accommodate families' schedules whenever Pharmacare is open.  
  
Thank you for sharing this information with families in need of this support! 
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